
September 18, 2018 

Ms. Gwen Pinson 
Executive Director 
KY Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort KY 40601 

RE: Southern Water & Sewer District 
Alternative Rate Filing 
Case No. 2018-00230 

Dear Ms. Pinson: 

Enclosed is correspondence from the City of Pikeville regarding its desire to raise the wholesale 
rate at which they sell water to Southern Water & Sewer District. This was not included in the ARF 
because the City of Pikeville did not notify the District until after the application was filed with the 
PSc. Communication regarding this has been had with the PSC staff regarding this development. 

A true and accurate copy of this document in electronic medium was uploaded to the Public Service 
Commission's electronic filing system this day. 

Should you have any questions please contact me at 859-333-9742 or hnicholas@kyengr.com. 

Sincerely, 

KENTUCKY ENGINEERING GROUP, PLLC 

oily L. Nicholas 

Pc: Dean Hall, Manager, Southern Water & Sewer District 
Troy Hogge, Project Manager, KY Engineering Group 

P.O. Box 1034 
Versailles, Kentucky 40383 

Phone: (859) 251.4127 
Fax: (859) 251.4137 

Email: info@kyengr.com 
www.kyengr.com 


